Bishop Wordsworth's School

Exeter Street, Salisbury, Wiltshire, SP1 2ED
Telephone: 01722 333851

Fax: 01722 325899

E-mail: admin@bws.wilts.sch.uk

Website: www.bws-school.org.uk

Head Master: Dr S D Smallwood BSc (Hons) PhD NPQH

Dear Parents/Guardians

Just a reminder that the Lower School Concert will be taking place on Thursday 19 May at St Martin's
Church.

Admission is free and the concert will begin at 7.30pm.
| look forward to welcoming you on Thursday.
Kind regards

C Fay
Director of Music
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